
To Elders and Deacons of Church. 
Reference:  Report of the work done during the month of August. 

Church of Christ in Granada, Nicaragua.                           
This month only had cults home in the homes of the brothers on Fridays. Sunday after the 

worship visited the sick brothers. I limited because of my illness. 

The other men helped me a lot, made some contacts. I am teaching again how to do personal 

evangelism. I hope very soon, by the grace of the Lord, return to the streets again to evangelistic 

work. 

Collaboration with the church of Christ in Masaya. 
August 21th, I was working with the brothers in Masaya a young man was baptized and is 

persevering. That day I went with the brother of Managua: Ali Espinoza.  This brother visited us 

in the morning in Granada and in the evening was in Masaya. 

The meeting at my house in Managua. 
We continue the meeting of Wednesday with the support of the brothers of the north laurels and 

Sundays afternoons. In these meetings on Wednesday we have two visits: a young man and a 

woman who continually visits us. We hope soon take their decision to obey the gospel of 

salvation. 

I ask your prayers for this server, I thank God that I have improved bit. This September 9 I went 

to consultation with the internist and 23 will be with the nutritionist to be oriented and make me 

diet that is very necessary. 

Catalina our sister returned from Costa Rica, where she was in medical treatment. Nelly Ruiz our 

sister was very ill but thank God is improving. Brother Max and Aurelio are sick. 

To serve in the Lord: Santos Palacios Mendieta. 

 


